
October 2019 
 

Thanks for your continued interest, support, and prayers in all that the Lord is doing through ”Partnerships”! 
Contact us at P.O. Box 512, Ithaca, NY 14851 -   607-342-1733 – dave@partnershipsfortraining.org 

 

Thoughts from Dave and Joyce –As we move into our many year-end responsibilities, we want to express 
our gratitude for your friendship and encouragement throughout the year.  Our hearts have been touched 
by the Lord’s gracious provision for this ministry and for us. Your partnership is a major part of His work, 
so thank you for praying and standing with us.  We hope you will be encouraged by this Update!  

 

Highlights from October 15th Accountability Group Meeting 
(Group Members left to right – Susan Hay, John Kegarise, Andrew Mwenge, Dave 

and Joyce Jones; Bob Jewell joined us from Nevada by What’s App).  Thanks for 

praying with us, as our meeting was a time of affirming what God is doing 

through “Partnerships”, discussion of present ministry goals, and decisions 

made for 2020 and beyond.  Results included: 
 

We affirmed God’s development of strong partnerships and ministry 

alliances in Indonesia, Uganda and Zambia, as well as the value of 

continuing to focus on biblical resource development. 
 
 

Pastor Andrew Mwenge shared the impact of “Partnerships” Ugandan ministry and urged support for a 

New Ugandan initiative focusing on developing Emerging Leaders across the country. 
 

We decided to begin a New Peru Initiative that seeks to come alongside the Pacha Waray Ministry for 

indigenous Quechua pastoral training near Huánuco, Peru. 
 

We agreed to continue exploring potential colleagues for training global pastors, as well as consider 

working with seminary students on short-term trips. 
 

We kept the Partnerships Budget at $126,000 for the upcoming year, highlighting the need for extra 

revenue to meet the 2020 budget.  A goal of $30,000, for additional year-end giving, was established. 
 

We gave thanks for the many individuals and churches that support this ministry in a variety of ways, 

praying that the Lord will continue to lead this ministry forward. 
 

Upcoming Trip to Zambia and Uganda – November 5-19 
Zambia Visit – November 6-10 -  This four day stop in Lusaka is designed to reconnect with our Choshen 

Farm partners, Jeremy and Bethany Colvin.  Since April 2015, we have joined them twice a year to offer 

a look at Christ in the Old Testament.  Presently, we are teaching through the New Testament.  Our visit 

will involve planning for 2020, prayer, as well as personal reconnection 

with these valued friends and partners.  Pray for our time together! 
 

Ugandan Training of Trainers  Graduation Weekend - November 14-17  
Three years ago, 18 pastors and church leaders began a comprehensive 

training program with the goal to train other pastors across Uganda. Our 

graduation celebration will be held at Kampala Baptist Church with many 

wives joining their husbands for sessions on marriage and ministry.  While 

this is the culmination of our project, it is actually the beginning of a new 

strategy for future regional training events.  Please keep this graduation 

weekend in your prayers. 
 

Prayer Items 
Pray for our travel to and events in Zambia and Uganda. 
  

Pray for meeting with Baptist Union of Uganda leaders to 

discuss the Emerging Leaders project and plan for 2020. 
 

Please pray for our continued effort to identify and establish 

new teaching colleagues for the Partnership team.   
 

Pray for our responsibilities of planning and communicating 

2020 ministry opportunities, along with asking the Lord to provide the financial resources to meet them. 

A Year End Gift? If you are interested in 

sending a year-end gift, in response to the 

Accountability Group’s goal of $30,000 for 

extra year-end giving, go to the support page 

on www.partnershipsfortraining.org for 

details. Thanks for considering this request. 
 

 

http://www.partnershipsfortraining.org/

